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ACI REQUEST

[OIA-/J-28fOffice of the General Counsel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission M V 6 -J0 -82

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

I am in the process of writing an article on the
employee protection provision of the Energy Reorganization
Act (42 U.S.C. S5851). I am aware that the administration
of this section is entrusted to the Secretary of Labor, but
I am requesting, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,
any information the Commission might have on implementation
of this feature of the act, including a description of the
Commission's involvement with enforcement proceedings and
copies of any guidelines, reports, recommendations or
determinations which the Commission has made regarding
section 5851.

Because I am using this information for an
article, I would be grateful if you could waive any copying
or search charges. If this is not possible, please let me
know if the charges will exceed $100.00. If you have any
questions regarding this request please contact me.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

*

William C. Marcoux
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